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Look for us on Facebook

Upcoming meeting
Our first regular meeting of the year will be held Monday evening, September 23, at the Senior Center with  
dinner beginning at 6:30 p.m.   Our program will be on the Wayne County Drug Task Force.

Annual steak fry kicks off another year
The annual streak fry on September 9th kicked off another year of meetings and 
activities for the Centerville Lions Club.  It was held at the Log Cabin behind the 
Mansion  House  in  Centerville.   President  Bob  Hobson  conducted  an  informal 
meeting following the dinner.

He touched on some upcoming events:   Centerville  High School  Homecoming 
Parade, work at Maplewood park by the Lions, Dollars for Scholars golf benefit on 
September 22 at Highland Lake Golf  Course, brooms sales, the Leo Club and 
Community Halloween Party on October 31.

The steak fry dinner was prepared by Lion Paul Elstro's wife Marie.

Family picnic

The Lions Club officially brought the 2012-2013 year to a close with its annual picnic Monday evening, June 24.  
It was held again this year at the home of Lions Anne and Joe Elstro, our outgoing president.  Lion Treasurer  
Dennis Stephen grilled the hamburgers and hot dogs.  The meat and drinks were furnished by the club while  
members and their guests brought a covered dish as well as desserts.

Future meetings and events
October 14 – October 28 – November 11 – November 25 – December 9, Christmas Banquet 
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